
The children from Class 2 and Class 3 are excited to  invite you to 
their performances of: ’Cinderella Rockafella’ in Whittingham 

Memorial Hall on  Monday 19th December.
There will be multiple performances so that all the family can attend.
If you have a baby or toddler and would like to bring them please only to the dress 
rehearsal on Monday 19th December at 10.30a.m. ( Doors open 10.15a.m.)
Afternoon performance open to school aged children and adults is at 2p.m. ( Doors 
open at 1.30p.m.)
Evening performance open to school aged children and adults is at ( Please bring 
children who are performing back to the hall for 5.15p.m.) 5.30 p.m. ( Doors open at 
5p.m.)
We will not be selling tickets  or reserving seats so please arrive early to avoid 
disappointment as we are limited to numbers due to fire regulations).
There will be a donations plate so you can ‘Pay What You Can’ to help us cover the costs 
of putting on a performance and hiring the hall as well as a raffle.


